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Hello, my name is Lily Cummings and I’m an out of state resident who utilizes the 
Maine medical program. There’s many reason why i prefer this program over my 
home state of Connecticuts program and we need to fight to continue to keep the 
market the way it is and help progress it into something other states don’t see for the 
benefits of patients health and for the benefits of the caregivers who tirelessly work 
hard to provide medicine to people like me who struggle with mental health issues, 
but let’s not forget the other qualifying conditions that may be more serious like 
terminal cancer. We all struggle, and we need our meds, and we deserve our meds. 
That’s why I am writing to you in support of the bills being discussed today. With that
being said, I think it’s best to BLOCK the LD104 and LD1847. These bills will 
actively get in the way of helping people in getting their meds and getting clean meds.
Here in CT we struggle with having safe clean meds and our medical products are 
tested. While in theory, mandatory testing does NOT mean that the products will be 
clean or actually pass. These implications are harmful for consumers health and trust 
within the medical program; which is KEY to having the best medical program in the 
country. Thank you for taking the time to discuss cannabis needs. I emphasize to 
BLOCK LD104 and LD1847. Thank you. 


